
 
 

  

RIDGE VALLEY SCHOOL 
 

RVS/CIR/0126/2022-23                                                                                      08th Nov 2022                           
HOLIDAY ON 9 NOVEMBER- PRE NUR TO GRADE V 

 

Dear Parent,  
 

Greetings!  
 

Kindly note that as per the Government directive received, the school will remain 
closed for Grades Pre-Nursery to V on Wednesday, 9th November, due to Panchayat 
Elections in Gurgaon.  
 

For further queries, you may connect with the Class Teacher.  

 
Regards 
 

Ms. Nidhi Tewari 
Principal 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


